From: CEC team

Sent: 11 February 2018 15:08
To: Londonplan

Subject: Draft Strategy - Comments
Categories: Red Category

To Whom it May Concern,

| am writing on behalf of the Circular Economy Club (CEC) to congratulate you on all the great plans laid out in the Draft Strategy for London.

We have seen that the consultation period is open until 2nd of March and would like to send over our comments:

1. CECencourages the incorporation of the circular economy framework within the Good Growth chapter and the design chapter. Designing homes within the circular
economy framework would allow us Londoners to make a clever use of resources. Here is an example of circular design for houses, case study in London: ARUP
circular building

2. CECis concerned the draft plan does not identify how to deliver the waste infrastructure needed across London and would encourage reference to research done
in that space.

3. CEC welcomes the inclusion of easily accessible space for separation and storage of recyclables, food, and residual waste, and would reference to LWARB’s waste
management planning advice.

4. CEC supports the inclusion of circular economy construction principles (e.g. pre-fabrication and modular construction).

CEC encourages optimising use of buildings and space to increase housing supply. Designing for flexibility reduces wasted time, investment and materials.

6. CECrecommends inclusion of a circular economy target within the KPIs to ensure progress.

b

| hope this is well received and look forward to being of help in any way we can.

Irene
Communications
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